
 

January 7th, 2024 (Sunday) 
*By permission of RIDGEWOOD POLICE DEPT. 

 

Dear Vidyapith Youth Day Program Attendee and Participant, 

LIMITED parking in the West Side 

Presbyterian Church parking lot 

(opposite to George Washington 

Middle School). No need to display 

any permit. 

➢ Proceed to the main entrance 

of George Washington Middle 

School (located across from the 

Church parking lot on South 

Monroe Street). 

OVERFLOW parking ONLY on 

Washington, Garfield, and Sherman 

Place. DISPLAY Permit on front 

windshield. 

➢ Permit only nullifies the time 

restriction. 

➢ All other violations (meters, fire hydrants, corner, etc.) will be 

STRICTLY ENFORCED. 

Follow ALL guidance of Vidyapith parking volunteers. 

155 Washington Place 
Ridgewood, NJ 07450 


